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FOR MORE INFORMATION REGARDING YOUR PROTECTIONS AGAINST SURPRISE BILLING OR TO LEARN ABOUT MAKING A COMPLAINT CONTACT OR VISIT: 
Nebraska Department of Insurance
Phone: 402-471-2201, or call our toll-free consumer hotline at 1-877-564-7323. Additional information is available on our website at.
Websites www.doi.nebraska.gov;
https://doi.nebraska.gov/sites/doi.nebraska.gov/files/doc/ConsumerFactSheetBalanceBillingandOutofNetworkProviders.pdf or
https://doi.nebraska.gov/consumer/consumer-assistance

 











